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WEEKLY PARISH NEWSLETTER 14th AUGUST 2022 
 

MASS TIMES AND INTENTIONS     
   

Sunday  14th AUGUST THE ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY Parish Mass Book page 188 
 

8.00am            Mary Angela Aitken and Family (Frank McCluskey) 
 

10.00am          Paul Wateridge RIP – 19th Anniversary (Mrs C Clout)  
 

6.00pm            For the People of the Parish 

 
Monday 15th    Feria         
9.30am            Fred and Maureen Gould RIP 
         
Tuesday 16th   St Stephen of Hungary  

9.30am            Kitty Madden (Frank McCluskey) 
 
Wed 17th          NO MASS TODAY          
 
Thursday 18th  Feria 
9.30am  Walter O’Dea RIP and Louisa O’Dea and Family 
                        (Manche Family)          
 
Friday 19th           St John Eudes 
9.30am            Eamon McCluskey and Gordon (Frank McCluskey)                                              
   
Sat 20th            St Bernard 

9.30am            Wedding: Bronte McCluskey and Ben Denham-Smith 
                        (Frank McCluskey) 
  
Sunday 21st AUGUST TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (C)                         

8.00am            Joyce and Maurice Grant (Manche Family)             

10.00am          For the People of the Parish 
 

6.00pm            The Clarke Family (Marjie Whitear) 
 

Readers   14th August 8am: Cecilia S 10am: Cristabela P   6pm: Aurea C 
 

Counters 14th August Pauline and Peter                    Cleaners w/c 15th August : Conchie, Rovena and Inoka 
 

Readers  21st August  8am: Valentino F 10am: Tony G    6pm: Portia S 
 

Counters 22nd August Vera and Valentino                      Cleaners w/c 22nd August: Audry and Siobhan 

 

FR PETER SEBASTIAN TO BE THE NEW PARISH PRIEST FOR ST CATHERINE’S 

Last December I asked the Archbishop if I might take early retirement. He agreed to my request on the understanding that I wait 

until the Autumn of 2022 in order to give an appropriate time for a new Parish Priest to take my place. Consequently, Fr Peter 

Sebastian has been appointed and becomes canonically the Parish Priest of Chessington and Hook on Sunday 18th September. 

My last Sunday will be Sunday 18th September.  Please keep Fr Peter and myself in your prayers as he becomes your new Parish 

Priest and I leave for my new home and life in Norfolk. I am sure that once I am settled in my new surroundings and had my 

surgery, there will be a new four-legged companion sharing my house with lots of lovely walks on the dunes and beach. 

My seven years at St Catherine’s have been very happy and I have made many friends who will be missed. 
 

MAUREEN GOULD RIP 

It is sad news that Maureen Gould died suddenly on Saturday 2nd July. She was attending a Service at St Joseph’s Church, 

Epsom and had just received the Sacrament of Reconciliation. She was surrounded by her Church friends. The arrangements for 

her funeral have not yet been made as the Coroner is still involved. Please pray for the repose of Maureen’s soul and for her 

family and friends who are mourning at this time. 
 

CHOIR AT 6PM MASS 

If you are interested in joining the choir at the 6pm Sunday Mass, please get in touch with Aurea Coloma on 07713 149269 or just 
turn up on Sunday evenings at 5.30pm for rehearsal. All welcome. 
 
PLEASE PRAY for the Sick especially Cindy Albright, Pauline Bailey, Patrick Beglane, Tyler Curniffe, Delia Gallagher, Marie 

Gilbert & Family, Martin Jackson, Steve Jackson, Paul Jarvis, David Jordan, Solomon Justin, Georgia Kelly, Paul Kwan, Teresa 
McDonald, Sally McKenna, Jimmy Murphy, Ryan O’Loughlin, Mark Peace, Jean Penycate, Kathy Richardson, Debbie Ruberg-
Smith, Chloe Sheead, Mary Sheehan, Anne Srivastava, Coby Thomas and the residents of Amy Woodgate Residential Home. 
 

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK 

The crosses with which our path through life is strewn 
 associates us with Jesus in the mystery of his crucifixion.  St John Eudes  

 

Last Week’s Offertory 
£ 487.92 (of which £ 321.65 is Gift Aided) 

~~~~~~~~~~ 
Tea and coffee are served every Sunday in the 
hall after 10am Mass. All welcome. 

~~~~~~~~~~ 
The Parish Office is normally open on Mon, Wed 
and Fri from 10am until 12noon. All Parish Hall 
bookings should be made during these times. 

~~~~~~~~~~ 
If you would like Mass to be offered please 
write clearly and complete a brown Mass 
Intention Envelope. For Anniversary 
Masses, with a particular date, please give at 
least eight weeks’ notice to avoid 
disappointment.  
 
Kingston Hospital If you are admitted to 
Kingston Hospital, it is your responsibility to 
inform the ward staff if you would like to see the 
Catholic Chaplain. If you are calling on behalf of 
a Patient in the Hospital please call the Hospital 
Main Switchboard on 020 8546 7711 who in 
turn will contact the Chaplain. 
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